
 

                                                           

 

HAVE YOU TRIED 
TELEDOC YET? 
Flu season is here! And for 
those enrolled in our Blue 
Cross/Blue Shield medical 

plan, make sure you have set up your Teledoc 
account. It only takes a few minutes to enter in 
your information. If you haven’t used your 
Teledoc membership yet, here are five good 

reasons you should: 

1.  Provides 24/7 access to doctors by phone, 

web, or app. 

2.  You can speak to a licensed doctor about 
non-emergency health issues from home, 

work, or on vacation. 

3. Teledoc doctors can diagnose and treat 
cold and flu symptoms, allergies, upper 
respiratory infections, skin problems and 

more! 

4. Teledoc doctors can send a prescription to 
your local pharmacy when medically 

necessary. 

5. Your spouse and/or dependents (up to age 
26) are eligible for Teledoc even if they are 

not enrolled in Blue Cross/Blue Shield. 

MAKING MOMENTS IN FLOWING WELLS 
“We must learn to think in moments, to spot the occasions worthy of investment.” 

          -Chip and Dan Heath 
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CONGRATULATIONS OCTOBER 
SUPPORT STAFF EMPLOYEE OF    
THE MONTH:  PATTI COURTNEY! 

#gofdub 

FWHS ORCHESTRA PLAYS WITH 
CIVIC ORCHESTRA OF TUCSON 

FWHS Chamber Orchestra students recently 

had the unique and special opportunity to 

perform with the talented musicians of the Civic 

Orchestra of Tucson.  The concert took place in 

the FWHS auditorium and was conducted by 

former FW teacher, Charles Bontrager.  Our 

students did a fantastic job working along side 

these accomplished musicians! 

READING ADOPTION UNDERWAY        
The process to adopt a new elementary 

reading series is under way. The adoption 

committee, led by Dr. Reff and Jenny 

DeFilippis, will make a recommendation to 

the Governing Board in the spring of 2019, 

with the goal of implementing the new 

series in the 2019-2020 school year. Thank 

you to all committee members for their work 

on this important decision toward improving 

engagement and achievement in reading.  

FLOWING WELLS SCHOOLS 
FEATURED ON KINDNESS TOUR 

Both EMELC and FWJH were included as 

stops on this year’s Ben’s Bells Kindness 

Bus Tour!  Guests included school officials 

from across the city and Pima County 

School Superintendent, Dustin Williams, 

who was extremely impressed with Flowing 

We l l s  p rog rams  and s tuden ts .  

Congratulations to the Teddy Bears and 

Mustangs for keeping it kind and 

representing the FW District with pride! 

CONGRATULATIONS JROTC 
RAIDERS STATE CHAMPS         

The FWHS Raiders team traveled to Flagstaff 

for their state competition, and came home state 

champions!  They competed in fitness and 

strength testing, distance running, land 

navigation, obstacles, rescue and first aid, and 

rope bridge construction.  The team earned five 

first place trophies, the traveling trophy, and first 

place overall.  Awesome! 


